
School Newsletter 

14th July 2023 
 

Mon 17 July 

KS2 Sports’ 

Day 

1.15pm 

 

Tue 18 July 

Rec/KS1 

Sports’ Day 

1.15pm 

 

Fri 21 July 

School finishes 

for the 

summer at 

3.15pm 

Ladybridge Learning Conversations 

Do you ever ask your child, ‘What have you been learning at school today?’, and they 

respond, ‘Nothing’? Well, ask them these questions instead, and see what they say!  

We’ll be sending home two weekly questions per year group to support your learning 

conversations at home.  Look out for these on Class Dojo and here on the newsletter!  

Reception   Can you work out 10 + 3, by counting on? 

 What does ‘imagination’ mean? 

Year 1   What would you find on a summer scavenger hunt? 

 What time do you go to bed? 

Year 2   Can you explain what ‘belonging’ means and how it links to religion? 

 What is alliteration? Can you name examples? 

Year 3   What do the terms repel and attract mean? 

 Name three magnetic objects.  

Year 4   Name 4 features of a river. 

 Draw some shapes with lines of symmetry. 

Year 5   What is volume measured in? 

 What does the word estimate mean? 

Year 6   List one fact from each of the topics taught in History, Geography 

and Science this year. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

This Week’s 

Attendance 

     93.5%       

 

Class with the  

Best 

Attendance 

 4B – 98.6%   
 

Most Punctual 

Class 

       6L        

 

Attendance 

Matters 

Be in school all 

day, every day. 

New Classes and Staff for 2023-24 
 New Rec L (Wombats): Miss Laithwaite 

 New Rec B (Wallabies): Miss Briscoe 

Reception pupils will be supported by Mrs Whittam, Mrs Toth, Mrs Zeayel and 

Mrs Zalah, Mrs Ahmed and Mrs Haider 

Current Rec L (Penguins) will go into 1B: Miss Morris 

 Current Rec B (Sealions) will go into 1L: Mrs Kalemi (M-W)/Mrs Baker (W-F).  

Y1 pupils will be supported by Mrs Ugharadar Miss Hughes, Miss Millington, Mrs 

Haider, Ms Newton, Mrs Ibrahim and Mrs Zalah 

 Current 1L (Pufferfish) will go into Y2: Miss Whittingham  

Y2  pupils will be supported by Mrs Ferguson, Mrs Tayeb, Miss Brough, Miss 

Taylor and Mrs Zalah 

 Current 2L (Squirrels) will go into 3L: Miss Yates  

 Current 2B (Hedgehogs) will go into 3B: Miss Hanley  

Y3 pupils will be supported by Mrs Mugal and Miss Favaron 

 Current 3L (Dolphins) will go into 4L: Mrs Widdowson  

 Current 3B (Whales) will go into 4B: Mrs Duckers 

Y4 pupils will be supported by Mrs Watson  

 Current 4L (Tigers) will go into 5B: Mrs Wood 

 Current 4B (Pumas) will go into 5L: Miss Olsberg  

 Current 5L (Seahorses) will go into 6B: Mrs Schofield 

 Current 5B (Starfish) will go into 6L: Mrs Bendelow 

Additional support through KS2 from Mrs Asghar, Miss Cooper and Ms Hirani. 

Miss McAinsh will be leaving at the end of this term, to teach at another school 



Keep voting! 
TESCO COMMUNITY GRANT – 

please vote for Ladybridge! 
 

Voting has now commenced in three Tesco stores: 

Westhoughton Exp (BL5 3JS),  

Horwich Extra (BL6 6JS) and  

Adlington (PR6 9LQ).  

 

Voting will continue up until the end of September. Please spread the 

message as much as possible (in places of work, family, friends-anybody 

who could help our cause!) as we are up against some stiff competition! 

We are very lucky to have the most supportive families here at 

Ladybridge and they have already been adding their tokens which is just 

fantastic! 

Clubs 

No after school clubs next 

week – please ensure all 

children are collected on 

time. 

School meals 

Please note, from September 

school meal charges will be 

£2.47 per day (£12.35 per 

week). Please read letter 

emailed earlier this week, for 

further details. 

Year 2 moving to Year 3: 

School meals will become 

chargeable from September, 

please refer to the letter 

emailed to Y2 parents this 

week.  

School start times – change 

From September, school will continue to open classroom doors at 8.40am but 

doors will now close at 8.45am (not 8.50am). This change is because all schools 

must have, from September, a school day that equates to at least 32.5 hours 

each week (Government legislation).  

Please ensure your child is in class by 8.45am. 
Useful Information         Tel: 01204 333646    

E:office@ladybridge.bolton.sch.uk 

W:www.ladybridgeprimaryschool.co.uk 

  https://www.facebook.com/LadybridgeCPSchool/ 

    @ladybridgeps 

End of Year 

reports 

Tonight you will 

receive your 

child’s end of 

year report. 

 

Labracadabra Tel: 

01204 333647 

https://www.facebook.com/LadybridgeCPSchool/

